
    

 

  GD GOENKA SCHOOL, INDIRAPURAM  

                       SESSION: 2023-24  

  

GDGPS/IP/2023-24/ACA- 144                                                                           Date: 05.03.24 

     REMINDER 

    CIRCULAR FOR NURSERY -XII 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that essential maintenance work will be carried out in the school 

ground from 5th March 2024 , onwards till further notice. As part of our commitment to 

ensure the safety of all individuals on our premises , entry to the ground is strictly prohibited .  

Hence , you are requested to guide your ward about the same . The school is taking the 

necessary steps to ensure the same, rest assured. 

Looking forward to your cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards 

Jharna Anand 

Principal 

GD Goenka School,Indirapuram 

  


